
 

 

 

 

SEET is delighted to announce that registration is now open for 

Euroquiz 2018-19! 

Euroquiz is an annual project open to all P6 pupils across Scotland, which sees teams of four working 

together to broaden their knowledge of Europe and the wider world. Subjects covered include 

languages, history, geography, culture and European affairs. Heats take place in every local authority 

from January to March, with the winning teams from all areas going forward to the National Euroquiz 

Final held in the Debating Chamber of the Scottish Parliament in May. 

Why take part: 

Euroquiz creates an enthusiasm for learning, developing pupils' ability to work in teams and 

communicate effectively, ultimately increasing their confidence and range of core skills. Euroquiz is 

run by the Scottish European Educational Trust (SEET) and heats are organised in collaboration with 

coordinators in each local authority area. SEET works alongside local authorities and schools by 

providing teachers with guidance and resources to support the development of confident language 

learners under 1+2 and outward looking engaged citizens through LfS. 

How to get involved: 

All primary schools in Scotland will receive an invitation to take part from their local authority 

coordinator. To enter your team, please complete the Registration Form for schools and return to your 

local Euroquiz coordinator. Please get in touch with SEET if you have any queries. 

 

For more information, please contact Jane Byers at SEET (jane@seet.org.uk)  
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